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Parish Council Meetings Suspended 
 

As a result of the Covid 19 pandemic, we have decided to suspend our 

monthly meetings until Wednesday 15th July 2020.  We have taken 

advice from the National Association of Local Councils and concluded 

that this is the responsible and correct thing to do.   

 

At our last meeting on 18th March we tried to ensure that our house 

was in order for the foreseeable future and Churt Parish Council will 

continue to function. Central government is exploring ways that we 

could legally hold “virtual” meetings using technology.  We are being 

updated on a daily basis. 

 

Our main priority at present is to do all we can to support the Churt 

Community Support Group which will help those in need during this 

difficult time. 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground 

Trust are scheduled to take place on Weds 15th July 2020 in the 

pavilion at 7.30pm  


